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06 September 2022
Dear Parent or Guardian
Junior Sailing
We are delighted that your child has successfully completed the beginners’ course and has obtained their RYA Stage Two certificate. We hope that they will continue to enjoy sailing, hopefully at our club.
To this end we would like to welcome all juniors to our Sunday morning sailing sessions. These will start at 10.30 and last for two hours. This will provide an opportunity for the junior member to try out different boats and practice the skills they acquired during the beginners’ course.
The first session will start on Sunday 18th September and, under are present plans, the last session will be October 23rd. 
It will not be a training session, but there will be a qualified instructor present to offer coaching.
Racing takes place on Sunday mornings. Junior members can take part at the discretion of the instructor present. If they are not racing, they must keep clear of the racing area.
As with the Tuesday evening session, we ask that each child has a responsible adult present on site.
There is no charge for this event. However, we ask that you book your child onto each session by the end of Friday so that we can make sure we have the right number of people to supervise. Bookings can be made at 
www.wish-sc.co.uk/juniorsailing
Please complete and return the slip below. You should let us know if there have been any changes to contact details or medical matters since your child joined the beginners’ course in April
With best wishes

David Marsh
Commodore
Wigan and St Helens Sailing Club

Junior Sailing
I give permission for 
Name(s) of participating children
to attend Sunday Junior Sailing.
I do / do not give permission for them to take part in racing. (Delete as appropriate)
Signed
Parent or guardian
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